Birch Run Township Planning Commission
Regular Meeting
November 23, 1998

The Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was called to order at
7:00 pm by Chairperson Al Hunter. Also present for the Planning Commission were David

Hinds, Mike Kern, Lisa Murlick, Jim Orlando and David Stewart.

Motion by Kern, supported by Hinds to approve minutes of September 28, 1998 Regular
Meeting and October 6, 1998 Site Plan Review Meeting. Motion carried 6 - 0.

Presentation by Jason Collutee, Dan Cronin and Jeff Kerr of Signature Sports on proposed
Michigan's Playpark.

Motion by Stuart, supported by Kern to adjourn at 8:25 pm. Meticn carried 6 - 0.

Lisa Murlick
Secretary



